(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)
TERM 3 | FRIDAY 2
AUGUST 2019

JUNIOR ASSEMBLY

On the final Junior Assembly for Term 2 the Junior Strings Orchestra performed three pieces
from their repertoire.

This ensemble rehearses every Wednesday morning and is constantly improving their sound.

They are now preparing for their feature performance at the South West Festival coming up on
Saturday 24 August.

Congratulations to the students for a great performance.

Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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